
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

BRIT vacancies 
The aim of the Immunotherapy Registry Steering Committee is to develop and 
maintain a national registry for patients receiving immunotherapy under the care 
of the BSACI membership and to oversee the use of the data collected. 
 
The BRIT Steering Committee would like to invite interested BSACI members 
with relevant clinical expertise to send an ‘Expression of Interest’ to join this 
committee as a Nursing Representative. 
 
The committee meets about 4 times a year, usually virtually. All members are 
expected to attend the majority of these meetings. The position will be for a term 
of 3 years. Given the nature of the committee and the expertise required, members 
may be appointed for a second consecutive term. 
 
If you wish to apply for one of these positions, please email an expression of 
interest detailing your experience and expertise in relation to your application 
(maximum 500 words) and a short CV to maria.smith@bsaci.org by Thursday 31 
July.  
 
Mich Erlewyn-Lajeunesse 
Chair, BRIT Registry Steering Committee 
 

 

mailto:maria.smith@bsaci.org

